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BLESSED VIRGIN MARY PARISH  
N a t i o n a l  C a t h o l i c  C h u r c h  

Worship Schedule: 

Saturday 5:00 pm - Vigil Holy Mass 
Sunday 9:00 am - Holy Mass (also livestream on Facebook) 

 

The hymns in this booklet and during our livestreamed Holy Mass 
are used with permission from Oregon Catholic Press and OneLicense 
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The Epiphany of the Lord ‘C’ 
 

 

Lector: Kate Hoefer                   Cantor: Jeff Staats 
Greeter: Stephanie Fitzgerald                           Trustees: Don, Ed 
 
Cycle of Prayer: Sts. Peter & Paul Parish, McAdoo PA 
 

Mass Intentions: 
Sun. Feb. 2  - In Memory of †Grace E. Forte (req. by Paul Forte). 
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Announcements 
          Requests for all announcements must be received by noon Wednesday each week. 

Please contact Justine Fazziola (bvmc.bulletin@gmail.com) 
 

• We appreciate the complementary Liturgical Calendars 2025 by the Lasak & Gigliotti 
Funeral Home, 208 N Allen St, Albany, NY 12206. Calendars are available at 

      the Welcome Table in the vestibule. 
 

• We are planning to have our Annual Congregational Parish Meeting on Sunday  
January 19th. Parish ministries will present their annual reports, and the 2025 Parish 
budget will be voted on. 

 

• Families struggle to put food on their tables. Please pick up a non-perishable food item 
to drop in the food pantry baskets located in the church vestibule and share with others 
from the bounty with which we have been blessed. 

 

• Thank you’ for your continuing support of our parish. You can donate by mail: BVMC 
Parish, 250 Old Maxwell Rd., Latham NY 12110, or through online giving, https://
www.bvmc.org/giving which is secure and easy.  If you need assistance, please contact our 
financial officers, George Urciuoli or Mark Peplowski via email: bvmc.church@gmail.com. 

 

WE WISH EVERYONE A VERY HAPPY & HEALTHY 

NEW YEAR OF THE LORD 2025! 

 

 

online%20giving,%20https:/www.bvmc.org/giving
https://www.bvmc.org/giving
https://www.bvmc.org/giving
mailto:bvmc.church@gmail.com
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Thursday, January 9 

6:30 pm Parish Committee meeting 
 

Saturday, January 12 
5:00 pm  Vigil Mass of Sunday 

 

Sunday, January 13 
9:00 am  Holy Mass (also livestream) 
Lectors: Justine              Cantor: TBD 

Greeter: Nancy                Trustees: Diane Jeff 
 
 
 
 

 

DATES  TO  R EMEMBER  
 

January 19  -  Annual Parish Meeting  
January 26  -  Parish Committee 2025 Oath of Office 

 
 

 

Happening at BVMC 

 

bvmcChurch.org BVMC Facebook  
To Donate 
Please Scan 


